
-----Original Message----- 
From: Andrew Kaynes [mailto:Andrew.Kaynes@adm.monash.edu.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 18 March 2009 5:08 PM 
To: Bleeser, Naomi (SEN) 
Subject: RE: Access to Monash University Multi-Region Forecasting Model (MMRF) 

 
Dear Naomi,  
 
As requested in your email (and attachments) to Professor Cornish, please find attached 
Monash University's response in a letter address to the Treasurer.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Andrew  
 
 
 
Andrew Kaynes 
Senior Solicitor 
University Solicitor's Office 
Monash University, PO Box 3a, VIC 3800, Australia 
Building 3A, Clayton Campus, Wellington Road, Clayton 
Telephone +61 3 9905 9836     
Facsimile +61 3 9905 5128 
Email Andrew.Kaynes@adm.monash.edu.au 




